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Dated: 5th October 2020 
Circular # 05 / 2020-21 

 
To: All Members of SITE Association (through email & whatsapp)  
 

STRUCTURAL INTEGRITY OF BUILDINGS 
 
We would like to bring into your notice that after the sad incidence at 
M/s.Noor Textile Mills, S.I.T.E., Karachi, Deputy Commissioner (West) is 
paying surprise visits to factories.  
 
In addition, notices have been issued by SITE Limited to number of factories 
of SITE industrial area to submit Structural Stability / Integrity Report from 
reputed Structural Firms.  
 
Therefore, SITE Association of Industry is advising all its members to do the 
needful at the earliest in order to constrain SITE Limited and DC (West) from 
any action as per law.  
 
Best Regards,  
 
 
Dr.Syed Azhar Ibne Hasan  
Secretary General  
SITE Association of Industry  
Cell: 0300-8235461  
 


